













Timothy Edwards Middle School

PTO Family Membership

Welcome to the new school year! PTO is a volunteer organization dedicated to working with parents, families, teachers and administration for the benefits of the school. PTO helps to provide many support services throughout the year. Membership provides you the opportunity to participate in meetings by expressing ideas, giving opinions, involvement in events and voting on items brought to the board. It is a wonderful form of open communication between school and home and of course pretty AWESOME!!!

PTO membership dues are \$5.00 annually per Family! All monies collected from dues will be used by the PTO to help continue and enhance our children's educational experiences here at TEMS. We know that none of this would be possible without the amazing help and support of our families, friends and community.

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY

Parent/Guardian				
Phone number where we	may contact you			
Email (Our preferred form	of communication)			
Student(s)				
Last	First	Grade	Team	
*PTO President		*F	PTO Vice President	
Tara Holten			Bhavin Shah	
teptopres@gmail.com			avinshah.g@gmail.com	
		ambert		
	*PTO Vice	President		

Beloved 31@yahoo.com

*PTO Treasurer
Danielle Gartman
temsptotreasury@gmail.com

*PTO Secretary

DeeAnne Corticelli

teptosecretary@gmail.com